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Comments: I am writing in response of the land management plan being proposed for the Manti-La Sal Forest.

 

Backcountry snowmobiling should continue to be allowed. This does not harass or disturb wildlife or vegetation. It

is done in areas with snow too deep for animals to traverse and the land to be disturbed.

 

Also balancing the ability to have motorized vehicles in the forest is a good thing. This is a very large swath of

land and having the ability for users to get around and truly appreciate this is important in maintaining a true

passion and appreciation for the area.

 

Thanks,

 

Jeremy Knapp

 

 


